
Y1/2 
The Secret Garden

Come and see our 
wonderful learning 

during summer 
term.Summer 2



English

In English, we wrote our 
own instructions based 
on planting our own 
seeds in science.

We then read the 
story Jim and The 

Beanstalk. A 
Beanstalk 

appeared in our 
school car park. 

We wrote a 
newspaper report 

about this.

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1HhDkNFUU4AR4rgoeF9h2HupdQOj2hIlN/preview


Y1 Maths

In Y1 maths, we have 
been learning to 

partition, compare 
and order numbers.

We have also 
been learning 
about money. 



Y2 MathsWe learnt about 
position and 

direction. We used 
the key words: 

forwards, backward, 
clockwise and 

anticlockwise to 
direct our partners.

Finally,  we learnt about 
weight and mass. We 
weighed objects in the 
classroom and recorded 
the weight..

In Y2 maths, we also learnt 
about capacity and volume. 
We had such a great time 
estimating and measuring. 



Science

We conducted an 
investigation whereby we 
planted seeds and bulbs 

in different conditions. We 
made predictions and 

recorded our 
observations.

We also planted cress to 
observe whether it grew 
better in warm or cold 
conditions. We found it 

grew better in warm 
conditions.

We also continued 
our work from 

autumn term when 
we learnt about the 

seasons. We 
compared spring 

and summer.



Geography
In geography, we have been exploring maps. 
We have designed our own map symbol and 

we created a sketch map of the school. 



Religious Education
In RE we have been looking at ‘Who is a Muslim 
and what do they believe?’.

We designed our own prayer 
mats. We had to remember 

Muslims do NOT draw 
pictures/images of Allah, 

Muhammad, other prophets, 
or angels and so out of 
respect to Muslims we 

cannot draw them either. 



Relationships Health Education
In RHE, we have been exploring coping with 
change. We have looked at how we will grow 

and how we will change. 
We learnt all 

about the ‘future 
me’ and we 

discussed what 
we would like to 

be when we grew 
up. 



It’s a Bug’s Life
We had an amazing Fabulous Finish 

for our topic. We had a surprise visitor 
from bugs n stuff who brought in lots 
of minibeasts and creatures for us to 

explore. 



Pirate Week
We ended the year with a wonderful 

pirate-themed week. Take a look at all the 
fun we had!



Thank you for looking at 
all our wonderful 

learning in Summer 2.


